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...inspiring minds, nurturing excellence. 

Attendance 

Our attendance target  is 97% 

 Trips 

We have had a number of school trips recently, with Year 6   

going to Gulliver's Kingdom, Year 5 visiting the Peak District 

and Year 4 travelling down south to the Roman baths. Everyone 

had a great time visiting these exciting places! 

Class Attendance 

for the   

period 

27-06-2022 

to               

01-07-2022 

Target 97% 

Has the class 

target been 

attained this 

week?  

 RA 95.56% Not Attained 

 RB 91.11% Not Attained 

 1A 93.33% Not Attained 

 1S 93.68% Not Attained 

 2K 95.40% Not Attained 

 2Y 93.33% Not Attained 

3C 93.33% Not Attained 

3PF 92.22% Not Attained 

 4A 92.47% Not Attained 

 4SR 95.70% Not Attained 

 5D 90.48% Not Attained 

 5K 97.50% Attained 

 5P 96.83% Not Attained 

 6A 97.70% Attained 

 6F 93.10% Not Attained 

Overall 

School 
94.12% Whole school 

target not 

attained! 

Our attendance figures are        

below our target, please ensure 

your child attends school regularly. 

Please note the school is unable to 

authorise any term time leave. 

Sports Day 

This week, pupils in Reception to Year 6 had their Sports Day. 

They took part in activities including relay, javelin and racing. 

The children thoroughly enjoyed taking part in all of the       

activities! 

 

Summer Fayre—Friday 15th July 

We still have some tables left for individuals or small businesses 

to purchase for the Summer Fayre next week. If you are interested, 

please see Mrs Khan in the school office. The fayre will start at 

12.30pm until 4:30pm. Entrance will be 20p per person.  

Milk Money 

Milk money for the Autumn Term for KS1 children is now being 

accepted. If you would like your child to have milk from         

September, please place the money in a sealed, labelled envelope 

in the box in the conservatory.  The cost is £16.25 up until       

December half term. The deadline for payments is Thursday 21st 

July.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Eid Mubarak 

We would like to wish our families that will be celebrating Eid this 

weekend, a very happy ‘Eid Mubarak!’ We hope you enjoy your 

weekend with your loved ones.  

Westminster Primary News 
W 

P  

S 

8th July 2022 

...inspiring minds, nurturing excellence. 

 

 

Dates for your diary - 2022 

 

 Thurs 21st July:   Break up for Summer Holidays 

 Mon 5th Sept:    Staff training day 

 Tues 6th Sept:    Staff training day 

 Wed 7th Sept:    Pupils return to school   

Year 6 Graduation and Production 

Our Year 6 pupils will be performing their end of year production on Friday 15th July 

2022 at 10.45am. Parents of Year 6 pupils are invited but we ask that only two family 

members attend per pupil due to space restrictions and health & safety considerations. It 

promises to be a great production and we look forward to seeing you all next week. 

 

The Year 6 graduation ceremony will be taking place on Tuesday 19th July 2022. Again 

two family members per pupil are invited to the ceremony which will start at 9.30am.  

The  ceremony will take place in the Junior hall. 

Meet the teacher 

The children will be meeting their new class teachers on Monday 11th July (AM).  This 

will be an opportunity for the children to see their new classroom settings and speak with 

the new class teacher. 


